Carina Boonzaaier

From: Carina Boonzaaier <carina.boonzaaier@acerafrica.co.za>

Sent: 12 February 2020 03:39 PM

To: ‘aduffell-canham@capenature.co.za'

Subject: PROPOSED MARINE TELECOMMUNICATIONS SYSTEM (EQUIANO CABLE SYSTEM) TO BE
LANDED AT MELKBOSSTRAND - AVAILABILITY OF THE DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR PUBLIC
COMMENT

Attachments: 12.02.2020 DSR Comment Sheet (Eng.).pdf; 12.02.2020 DSR Ann. letter I&AP.pdf

Importance: High

Good day Ms Duffell-Canham,

Please find attached the Draft Scoping Report letter and comment sheet for the above-mentioned project. Your
participation is valued and will be appreciated.

Kind regards,

Carina Boonzaaier

Public Participation Administrator YQ

ACER (Africa) Environmental Consultants

Tel: +27 35 340 2715 ‘ '
Fax: +27 35 340 2232 a‘ e r
E-mail: carina.boonzaaier@acerafrica.co.za

iﬁﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this mail
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